
 

COVID Positive Communication to School Community  
 

November 8, 2020 

 

Dear Bristol Borough School Community,  

 

This weekend we had a presumed positive cases of COVID-19 in the high school. The student contracted 

COVID -19 from a family member. It has been determined that no other student in the building is considered a close 

contact of the effected individual in school. A close contact is defined as contact closer than 6 feet for greater than 15 

minutes. We are also working with the Bucks County Department of Health to ensure we provide any information 

necessary to ensure the health and safety of our school community. If your student had contact with the positive 

student outside of school, you will be contacted by the Bucks County Department of Health. As a precaution, we are also 

deep cleaning the room where the student attended class.  

All students and families are reminded that they should be regularly checking for symptoms of COVID-19. The 

most common signs and symptoms include: fever greater than 100 degrees, cough, shortness of breath, 

headaches, body aches, fatigue, loss/altered sense of taste or smell, diarrhea, and runny nose/congestion. 

Anyone experiencing any of these should stay home from school and consider contacting your medical 

provider. It is vital that we all do what we can to protect the safety of the entire Bristol Borough Community.  

Please let me know if you have additional questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Rose Minniti 

Superintendent of Schools 

Bristol Borough School District 

 

 

 

 

Bristol Borough School District 
1776 Farragut Ave 

Bristol, Pa 19007 


